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The Leadership Development Ministry conducted its second weekend 
training event for CLP/CRE candidates at the Boone Tavern in Berea, 
February 22-24, 2019. We added two new members of the class, bringing 
our total to seven students in our presbytery. Rev. Mary Reed taught and 
led discussions on worship, including the new Book of Common Worship 
(the group received copies for their study and work), the theology of 
worship, and sacraments. Philip Lotspeich continued with weddings, 
funerals, and practicum. Additionally, the group began its training in sexual 
misconduct prevention.  

The content, date, and location of the next training event are TBD. Need 
more information? Would you like to join the group or recommend 
someone? Contact Melissa Bane Sevier at melissa@mbswriting.com.  
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